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As I conclude my last few days as President and CEO of Theratechnologies, I want to express all my gratitude to shareholders, board members,
management committee members as well past and present employees for the 23 wonderful years. I feel privileged to have had such an interesting and
stimulating career at Theratechnologies and for the pleasure of being surrounded by all of you.


